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From: Kathleen Metcalfe

To: House Transportation
Subject: Fish Creek Trail Extension
Date: Monday, March 31, 2025 2:31:13 PM

I support the Fish Creek Trail Extension. This extension allows Anchorage commuters
another “short cut” downtown and increases access from adjoining neighborhoods and give
alternate routes to tourists visiting our beautiful city.

This trail would also increase the property values of everyone along the route.

Is it legal for a legislator to take money from individuals to write a bill? Representative Chuck
Kopp,s business, Winfluence, accepted payment fromMr. McCarrey and Mr. Haxby to write
HB136? I’m pretty sure that’s a conflict of interest.

Again, I support the Fish Creek Trail extension.

Kathleen Metcalfe
6624 Imlach Dr
Anchorage Alaska 99502

Teenyray@gmail.com
907-947-9124
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